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Housing Committee Members: Scott Griggs, Chair, Carolyn King Arnold, Vice-
Chair, Mayor Pro-Tem Monica R. Alonzo, Tiffinni A. Young, Mark Clayton, and
Casey Thomas, Il

Single Family Housing Development Program

On November 2, 2015, the Housing Committee was briefed on the Single Family
Housing Development Program. The proposed program provides a policy and
process to solicit applications for the development of ownership opportunities within
the city of Dallas. The City Council has appropriated funds from HUD federal grants
and general obligation bonds to incentivize such development. There is
approximately $6M available and we expect to create a minimum of 200 new
ownership opportunities.

The Single Family Housing Development Program will be presented to the full City
Council on December 9, 2015. If approved, a Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA)
will be issued on December 10, 2015 and proposals may be submitted up to
January 22, 2016. As described in the previous briefing, projects will be reviewed
by staff on first-come first-serve basis. Non-profit and for-profit developers may

apply.

As projects have been vetted, they will be presented to the Housing Committee and
to full City Council for approvals. Please let me know if you have any questions.
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